
At Te 

COL Announcement 

Polk State Collegiate High School return date is Tuesday 

January 3, 2017 

  Senior pages may be purchased through the month of 

January 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


